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April 18, 2019
To all parents and stakeholders:
Re: Accommodation of students during construction of new Ecole J.H. Sissons (2020-2022)

After several meetings with Taylor Architecture Group (TAG), the GNWT’s Department of
Infrastructure and the GNWT’s Department of Education, Culture and Employment (ECE), a
draft accommodations plan with scenarios has been developed for two school years (2020-
2022). TAG has completed walkthroughs of Ecole William McDonald Middle School, Ecole Sir
John Franklin High School, N.J. Macpherson School and Range Lake North School and is now
tasked with facilitating meetings with parents to discuss draft scenarios and other options that
may come forward during these meetings.

In partnership with Yellowknife Education District no. 1 (YK1) and ECE, TAG will host three
public meetings so that parents have multiple opportunities to hear draft scenarios and provide
input. These meetings will take place at:

e Ecole J.H. Sissons: Tuesday, April 23 at 7:00 p.m.
e Ecole William McDonald Middle School: Wednesday, April 24 at 7:00 p.m.
e Range Lake North School: Thursday, April 25 at 7:00 p.m.

These meetings are open to all parents and stakeholders, regardless of where their children are
currently enrolled. TAG will aim to put forward the most workable accommodations plan
possible while minimizing student disruption during the construction of a new Ecole J.H. Sissons
from 2020-2022. All involved parties look forward to hearing input from parents so that their
recommendations can help shape this exciting project.

For more information, please contact:

Metro Huculak

Superintendent/ CEO

Yellowknife Education District No. 1
Phone: (867) 766-5050

Email: metro.huculak@yk1.nt.ca



